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From: Ted Gaunt <>

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 11:31 AM

To: Sirwaitis, Sherri <Sherri.Sirwaitis@austintexas.gov>; joi.harden@austintx.gov;
Cc: Brian Showers < >; Brenda Langford < >; Crosby Scott < >

Subject: Re: Request postponement C14-2018-0124

Good morning,

The neighborhood (River Place and Milky Way) would like to request a postponement of case C14-2018-
0124 from Aug 22 to the next available date on Sept 19.

Please help us understand what the correct channels are to formally make this request. We will also be
directly asking council members for support on a postponement.

The reasons to support this postponement include:

1. The neighborhood is working with residents, HOA, and 2222 CONA to develop a compromise
position. We need a little time to meet with council members and the applicant to discuss a
compromise. A postponement supports the common goal of finding a mutual solution.

2. The prior council hearing and subsequent discussions have shown that there is a lot of confusion
and incomplete answers as it relates to how the LDC applies and would be interpreted. Given
the sensitivity of this decision, it is critical that everyone have enough time to research the
impact and interplay of the LDC with the process. The council members also deserve a chance
to get this information to caucus and deliberate before the next hearing.

3. Thisis the neighborhood's first and only request for postponement with city council.

Sincerely,

Scott Crosby, River Place HOA president
Ted Gaunt, River Place resident

Brian Showers, River Place resident
Brenda Langford, River Place resident
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